
July 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

End of the year is always bittersweet.  We all look forward to a break and some time to relax with family 

but we are also sad to see people leave.  As we say farewell to our year fours we also say goodbye to Miss 

Toyne, Miss Piper, Miss Barnard and Mrs Randall. We thank them all for their hard work and wish them 

well in their new adventures. 

 

We are welcoming new teaching staff in September , Mrs Wisson & Ms Rios in our Reception class, Mrs 

Gregory is joining in Year 1 class alongside Ms Hornsey & Miss Power in Year 3. 

 

Our Year 4 pupils have had a very busy term with transition events as well as PGL, swimming, leavers     

service as well as their production, alongside Year 3. They all did brilliantly and there were many laughs 

along the way.  A brilliant production that was directed by Mrs Allen supported by Miss Piper. 

 

So as another year draws to a close I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy summer 

holiday.  I know many of you will still be working but hope that you get at least some time to spend with 

your families.  We look forward to seeing you at the start of the new school year on Wednesday 3rd     

September 2025. 

 

Kind regards 

Margaret Newman 

Head of School 

 

 



Messages 

 

Messages 

 

Messages 

 

We would like to say thank you to all the members of MAPTA that have gone above and beyond 

this year to support the school. You have all done an amazing job from organising disco’s to   

Easter events and quiz nights to pop up shops, we couldn’t have achieved our goal of a new  

learning space without you. 

Please don’t forget you can support MAPTA throughout the year. The AGM is being held  on 18th 

September in the school hall at 2.30pm. All invited. 

We say a big thank you to Paul and Debbie Barrister and the Sugar Loaf for 

choosing Meppershall Academy to receive the £233 they raised from their 

Race night recently. We are thrilled that we are able to put this money      

towards our new garden room. 

Thank you to all that came and helped get Archie’s Garden 

ready. We couldn’t have done it without your hard work and 

donations  on what was a very warm day! 





Thank you to everyone that attended our opening of Archie’s Garden 



"On 8th July, Elms Class visited the British Schools 

Museum in Hitchin. Dressed as Victorian children, 

they experienced a lesson with 'Ma'am'. They 

wrote on slates, used an abacus and even saw one 

of their classmates given the Dunce's Hat to wear! 

They then enjoyed some hands-on sessions       

exploring and making some old fashioned toys. 

The visit ended with a traditional Drill lesson in the 

schoolyard. The museum staff commented on 

Elms' beautiful behaviour and said they were a 

credit to our school!  






